
Farewell meeting with the Special
Representative of the OSCE Chairman-
in-Office for the Transnistrian
settlement process, Thomas Mayr-
Harting

On November 21, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with the Special Representative of the OSCE Chairman-in-Office for the Transnistrian
settlement process, Ambassador Thomas Mayr-Harting on the occasion of the end of
his mandate at the end of this year.

A retrospective of the most relevant events of the last 5 years was carried out, when
E.S. Thomas Mayr-Harting covered the Transnistrian file under the auspices of the
current OSCE presidencies of Albania, Sweden, Poland, North Macedonia and Malta.

The Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration thanked for the constructive cooperation
throughout the mandate exercised by Ambassador Thomas Mayr-Harting and wished
him much success in his further work.

    


